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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 8:47 AM
To: 'Robert McKeown'
Subject: RE: Rate increase docket #150102-SU

Good morning. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Robert McKeown [mailto:rjmckeown@frontier.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 8:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate increase docket #150102SU 
 
I am sending this message in regards to the excessive rate increase request by Sandalhaven . Looking over the request 
the interim rate seems appropriate . What they are asking for is way beyond the scope of reasonable . It would be my 
hope that the commission would consider the excessive burden the rate increase would put on the citizens and business 
in the area. Companies should not be able to recoup there losses on the backs of there citizens. I stated earlier the 
interim rate seems like a fair increase not a increase over 100%. 
 
Thank you 
Bob McKeown  
 
Sent from my iPad 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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